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Deaf Parenting UK Membership 

	The Deaf Parenting UK – previously known as Deaf Parenting Project under DPPi (Disability, Pregnancy & Parenthood International), has been established since April 2001.  The Deaf Parenting UK aims are to relieve the needs of Deaf Parents by working with various organisations to improve access to information and services.  

Membership is open to all Deaf Parents and professionals working with Deaf Parents. Benefits of Memberships for DPUK members include:

· Opportunity to influence DPUK as an organisation and their services to ensure that it meets Deaf Parents’ needs.

· Network with other Deaf Parents/ Professionals working with Deaf Parents.

· Involves & contribute to Deaf Parenting Website Forum
· Receive Deaf Parenting Newsletter on quarterly basis.

· Voting Rights at AGM


To become a member of Deaf Parenting UK, please complete and return the form to Deaf Parenting UK.


Full Name:  

Address:   


Post Code:


Tel/fax/Textphone: 


Mobile/SMS:  




    

Email: 
 

Return the completed form to: 

DPUK Coordinator,
Deaf Parenting UK
C/o Gary Morgan 

49 Gordon Square, London, WC1H 0PD

Email: info@deafparent.org.uk
Fax: 0871 2643323
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